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3420 
NEXT MEETING:                                                                                                HAPPY ANNIVERSARY: 
                Monday, May 15, 2023                                                                  HAPPY BIRTHDAY:  Michelle 
Leiby               
                Fred & Mary Williams Home                                                                         
                6:30 P.M.  POTLUCK!        
  

Our last meeting was a huge success.  The pizza was eaten 
up.  And the special beverage (homemade root beer) that Anne 
and Greg Wood provided just hit the spot.  Thank you! 
  
Our May meeting will be a potluck hosted by Fred & Mary 
Williams.  Their address is 117 East Crestline Drive.  Please bring 
a dish to share, your own utensils, plates, and beverage.  Fred 
always has a nice surprise for us.  I wonder what it is this time. 
There will be a report on the garage tours that were held on April 
29th.  
 We will also be setting up other tours.  There are lots of car 
shows and activities throughout our town and state.  Bring your 
ideas and suggestions.            
There will not be a HONKER for the months of June and July, nor 
will there be any organized meetings.  Please watch your email 
for any updates.                   
                                                                                                                    
HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE AT THE MEETING.   
 


